NWLERC Cabinet Report January 29, 2022
Happy New Year, District D Cabinet members!  Our district Lions continue to collect used eyeglasses to be recycled in Lacey, WA.
The Recycling Center is asking for volunteers to wash and dry the eyeglasses to prepare them for missions that are coming up.  The quality of our used eyeglasses is of the highest caliber and we are proud to supply these glasses to organizations for their international projects.
Keep up the good work, Lions!
PDG Patti Sparks
District D Director
